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ALTONA EMERGENCY OPERATIONS UPDATE 

 

Altona, MB. April 24, 2022, 10:30 am:  

The Town of Altona Local Emergency Response Group met this morning to assess 

the impact of this weather event.  

 

As was noted yesterday, the sanitary sewer system is overwhelmed. To protect 

infrastructure and homes, the Town of Altona have made the decision to pump 

wastewater through the ditch systems. The Public Works team is monitoring this 

temporary measure closely, but residents are advised to keep away from 

ditches for their own safety.  

The streets are draining well, but there is a high volume of water. The Public 

Works team is building a dike and sandbagging to protect against overland 

flooding from the Buffalo Creek. The town is also utilizing a variety of pumps, and 

the Altona Rhineland Emergency Services will be utilizing their pumper truck to 

move water as well.  

Residents are asked to reduce strain on the wastewater system by cutting back 

on their water usage today, and by ensuring that sump pumps are moving 

water to the street or onto their yard, and not into a drain. If residents are 

pumping water away from their home, they are asked to pump it to the street to 

allow for drainage.  

 

If your home or business is being severely impacted by these events, please 

contact the Emergency Operations Centre at 204-324-8190 or by emailing 

mec@altona.ca.  

mailto:mec@altona.ca


Residents can stay up to date with important information by following local 

media, and by registering for Altona Connect notification system at 

www.altona.ca/connect  

 

Please direct inquiries to:  

Sarah Cail 

Communications and Human Resources Officer 

Town of Altona 

PO Box 1630 

Altona, MB 

R0G 0B0 

 
Phone: (204) 324-6468 

Fax:  (204) 324-1550 

http://www.altona.ca/connect

